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Date: 22 May 2025 

 

ADVISORY - Immediate Suspension of Services to Hodeidah, Yemen [YEHOD] 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We wish to inform you that due to circumstances beyond our control, we are suspending 

all services to Hodeidah with immediate effect and until further notice.  

 

This decision has been made following developments that have rendered delivery to and 

operations at Hodeidah no longer feasible at this time. The situation is being closely 

monitored, and we are actively assessing alternative service options across our network. 

 

We understand the potential impact of this disruption and are working diligently to 

minimise service interruptions and provide suitable alternatives wherever possible. Further 

updates will be provided as more information becomes available. 

 

For any enquiries, please contact your usual customer service representative. We thank 

you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Pacific International Lines 

  


